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The below is attributable to Spokesperson Heather Nauert:

Secretary Pompeo met with Turkish Foreign Minister Mevlut Cavusoglu on August
3 in Singapore on the margins of the ASEAN Ministerial. They spoke about a
number of issues, and had a constructive conversation. They agreed to
continue to try to resolve the issues between our two countries.

The Office of Website Management, Bureau of Public Affairs, manages this site
as a portal for information from the U.S. State Department.
External links to other Internet sites should not be construed as an
endorsement of the views or privacy policies contained therein.

http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-turkish-foreign-minister-mevlut-cavusoglu/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-turkish-foreign-minister-mevlut-cavusoglu/
http://www.government-world.com/press-releases-secretary-pompeos-meeting-with-turkish-foreign-minister-mevlut-cavusoglu/

